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Key Discussion Points: 

• Welcome, review agenda  

• Working Group Report Out 

o Facilities Planning 

o Student Life and Safety 

• Discussion on Response to Neighbor Memo 

• Closing Comments and Adjourn 

 

Summary: The September Steering Committee began with a report out from Natalie Ambrose 

and Jonathan McCann, co-chairs of the Facilities Planning working group, on their continuing 

discussions of the Jacobs Field project, including details on AU’s plans to file a Further 

Processing Application by September 14th. The Student Life and Safety co-chairs next briefed 

the group on their progress since the last meeting, detailing AU’s plans for enhanced outreach 

with neighbors who file a complaint. Next, Ed Fisher led a discussion on amending the 

Partnership’s terms of reference to include a section on reaching resolutions when an impasse 

occurs between Partnership co-chairs as well as clarifying project roles, support, and 

procedures moving forward. The meeting closed out by previewing the next CLC meeting on 

September 13th.  

 

 


